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To whom it may concern: I strongly oppose DOZA in its current form. I see it as short term thinking
and will harm the value of our neighborhoods. Please, PLEASE consider PDX Main Streets' "5
DOZA Design Recommendations". It is long term thinking that we need to keep our neighborhoods
attractive to all moving into the future. Thank you! 
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